## MANHEIM TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT **BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS MEETING**

## Manheim Township Middle School Auditorium **February 23, 2017** 7:00 p.m. MINUTES

Mark Anderson, President, called the Board Meeting of the Manheim Township Board of School Directors to order at 7:01 p.m. School directors present were Mark Anderson, Tony DeLeo, Nathan Geesey, Steve Grosh, Mike Lynch, Bill Murry, Nikki Rivera, Jon Sensenig and Grace Strittmatter. Also present were Dr. Robin Felty, Superintendent; Katherine Heintzleman, Director of Human Resources; Tony Aldinger, Director of Community Outreach; Tom Koch, Plant Manager; and Jennifer Davidson, Board Secretary.

Mr. Anderson led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Absent: Laura Heikkinen, Director of Business Operations

Pledge of Allegiance

Visitors present are recorded in the official school board guest book. A quorum was present, and due notice had been published.

reage of Amegianee	1411. Thicerson red the assembly in the Fledge of Thicgitairee.
Announcements	Mr. Anderson spoke regarding an incident with a student at Landis Run Intermediate School Mr. Anderson spoke regarding the Middle School Building Project Mr. Anderson announced that there was an Executive Session held after the School Board Meeting on February 16, 2017 for legal purposes.
Manheim Township Citizens Comments on agenda items	<ul> <li>Ramon Rivera spoke regarding the Middle School Project</li> <li>Tamara Edwards Ross spoke regarding the Middle School Project</li> </ul>
Action Item  Citizens' Comments	<ul> <li>Approval of a plan to construct a new or renovated Middle School and issue Request for Proposals for Design and Construction Project Representation. On motion by Mr. Geesey and seconded by Mr. Grosh, the board voted 7-2 with Mr. Lynch and Mrs. Strittmatter voting no.</li> <li>Mr. Anderson invited Manheim Township citizens' comment on any subject.</li> <li>John Zarylow spoke regarding Middle School Project Renovation</li> <li>Carson Sands (student) spoke regarding Middle School Project Renovation</li> <li>Janet Carroll thanked the board for the Middle School Renovation vote.</li> <li>Maddie Holz spoke regarding the Middle School Project Renovation</li> </ul>
Adjournment to an Executive Session	Mr. Sensenig moved and Mr. Geesey seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting at approximately 7:44 pm.  Voice vote with all members present voting aye. Motion carried.
	Mark Anderson, President

Jennifer R. Davidson, Secretary